Supervisors minutes for January 08, 10,11,12, 2018 at GBWV office

On Monday January 08 Diana Allard and Harriet Cady, met to work on 30 day letters, Gloria Riel called in
ill. They met to finish doing notifications to voters who have moved from Deerfield by 30 day letters.
They filled out 81 names with some more to be done at the Wednesday meeting.

Voted to adjourn at 5 PM.2018
Harriet E. Cady Chairman

Supervisors meeting of January 10, 2018 Cady met to continue working on printing letters of voters who
may have moved from Deerfield. The thirty day letters were printed and envelopes started being
addressed. On Wednesday afternoon at 2 PM Gloria Riel, Diana Allard and Harriet Cady met to
continue letters and addressing envelopes to voters who needed to be notified by 30 day letters, they
also added 2 new voters and deleted 11 whose deaths were noticed to them by ElectionNet.  They
also Validated SS numbers as listed.

Adjourned at 5:30 PM
Harriet E. Cady, chairman

Supervisors meeting of Thursday January 11, 2018 at 2 PM, Gloria Riel and Diana Allard met and
continued addressing envelopes and putting 30 day letters in addressed envelopes and the to get
postage attached. Harriet worked on paperwork needing to b and discussed problems with system with
Sheila at ElectionNet.

Adjourned at 5 PM
Harriet E. Cady, chairman

Supervisors met on January 12, 2018 Present were Gloria Riel, attach postage Allard and Harriet Cady.
They worked on finishing the mailing of thirty day letters, updating the files removing those who from
the first batch of thirty day letters were returned as no longer at the address or did not reply. They
then took sales from the newspaper and then sent those who sold property in Deerfield 30 day letters.
The Supervisors removed more registered voters from files that had moved and registered in other
towns. !2 additional letters were mailed according to sales of property in Union Leader property
transfers which indicates no longer living in Deerfield. Printed checklists for posting

Next meetings on January 23 at 6:30 PM and Feb 2, 2018 at 1 PM
Adjourned at 3:30 PM

Harriet E. Cady, chairman



